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Incentive for Filipino Centenarians  
 

 

 The Philippine Consulate General wishes to announce the implementation 

of the Centenarian Act of 2016, which provides, among others, a cash incentive 

of PhP 100,000 to Filipino centenarians, whether they reside in the Philippines or 

overseas. 

 To assist us in gathering data on the number of Filipino centenarians in 

British Columbia, Yukon and Northwest Territories, we wish to invite Filipino 

citizens and dual Filipino-Canadian citizens who are turning 100 in 2020 and 

2021 to register by emailing their full name, address, phone number, date of 

birth, and proof of Filipino citizenship (such as their valid Philippine passport 

and/or RA 9225 dual citizenship documents) to  vancouverpcg@telus.net  with 

email subject: “Filipino Centenarian.” 

 Centenarians and would-be centenarians who have lost their Philippine 

citizenship after naturalization as Canadian citizens are invited to apply for dual 

citizenship in order to avail of this incentive. 

 Thank you. 
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